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While coups drive a majority of regime changes and are responsible for the overthrow of many democratic
governments, there has been very little empirical work on the subject. Seizing Power develops a new theory
of coup dynamics and outcomes, drawing on 300 hours of interviews with coup participants and an original
dataset of 471 coup attempts worldwide from 1950 to 2000. Naunihal Singh delivers a concise and empirical
evaluation, arguing that understanding the dynamics of military factions is essential to predicting the success
or failure of coups.

Singh draws on an aspect of game theory known as a coordination game to explain coup dynamics. He finds
a strong correlation between successful coups and the ability of military actors to project control and the
inevitability of success. Examining Ghana’s multiple coups and the 1991 coup attempt in the USSR, Singh
shows how military actors project an image of impending victory that is often more powerful than the reality
on the ground.

In his close analysis of ten coups in Ghana from 1967 to 1981, Singh identifies three distinct points of coup
origination: coups from top military officers, coups from the middle ranks, and mutinous coups from low-
level soldiers.
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From reader reviews:

Stephen Rael:

Information is provisions for anyone to get better life, information these days can get by anyone at
everywhere. The information can be a understanding or any news even a problem. What people must be
consider any time those information which is inside the former life are challenging to be find than now's
taking seriously which one works to believe or which one often the resource are convinced. If you find the
unstable resource then you get it as your main information you will see huge disadvantage for you. All those
possibilities will not happen inside you if you take Seizing Power as your daily resource information.

Nathaniel Marvel:

Is it you who having spare time subsequently spend it whole day by simply watching television programs or
just laying on the bed? Do you need something totally new? This Seizing Power can be the response, oh how
comes? A fresh book you know. You are consequently out of date, spending your time by reading in this
brand new era is common not a nerd activity. So what these books have than the others?

Philip Newman:

Within this era which is the greater person or who has ability in doing something more are more important
than other. Do you want to become among it? It is just simple strategy to have that. What you have to do is
just spending your time very little but quite enough to enjoy a look at some books. One of several books in
the top record in your reading list will be Seizing Power. This book which is qualified as The Hungry
Inclines can get you closer in getting precious person. By looking upward and review this guide you can get
many advantages.

Linda McGrane:

Many people said that they feel fed up when they reading a publication. They are directly felt the item when
they get a half portions of the book. You can choose typically the book Seizing Power to make your reading
is interesting. Your personal skill of reading proficiency is developing when you just like reading. Try to
choose easy book to make you enjoy to learn it and mingle the sensation about book and looking at
especially. It is to be first opinion for you to like to open a book and study it. Beside that the book Seizing
Power can to be your brand-new friend when you're experience alone and confuse with what must you're
doing of that time.
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